
BOECKMAN ROAD CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

 
 

 

The City of Wilsonville is constructing a new bridge over Boeckman Creek, adding landscaping, lighting, and separated bicycle 

and pedestrian facilities to Boeckman Road, as well as improving the intersection of Boeckman and Canyon Creek. The 

Boeckman Road Corridor Improvement Program includes pedestrian crossing treatments, storm drainage upgrades, and a 

new sanitary sewer trunk along Boeckman Road. 

Project Highlights 

The City of Wilsonville will be providing upgrades on Boeckman 
Road between Canyon Creek Road and Wilsonville/Stafford 
Roads to make it safer and more accessible for all users—
drivers, cyclists, pedestrians, and riders—along the corridor. 

Planned Improvements 

• New bridge over Boeckman Creek 

• Boeckman Road street improvements between Canyon 
Creek Road and Wilsonville/Stafford Roads 

• Intersection upgrades at Canyon Creek and Boeckman Road  

• Expanded sewer capacity to serve Frog Pond area  

• Stormwater upgrades to improve water quality and prevent 
flooding 

• Boeckman Creek Trail connection for future expansion of 
regional trail system 

Project Benefits 

• Improves safety for cyclists, drivers, and pedestrians 

• Enhances access and mobility 

• Increases capacity for Frog Pond development 

• Protects wildlife, fish, and streams 

• Expands recreational opportunities 

Construction 

The City is using a collaborative “Progressive Design Build” 
delivery approach to construct the project. This will help 
minimize traffic impacts and ensure the project is completed 
efficiently and cost-effectively. 

Bridge construction is scheduled to begin mid-January 2024. 
When it does, Boeckman Road will be closed to all traffic 
between Canyon Creek and Sherman Drive until approximately 
Spring 2025. While the exact duration of the closure is yet to be 
determined, the goal is to minimize the time as much as 
possible.  

Stay Up to Date 

The City of Wilsonville is committed to keeping you up to date 
on this project and construction impacts. To learn more: 

 

• Sign up for the project newsletter: 
https://www.ci.wilsonville.or.us/boeckmanroad 
 

• Get Text Alerts on traffic impacts directly to your mobile 
phone: text BOECKMAN to (866) 935-0125. 

*Remember to never read or respond to text messages while driving. Standard 
data and messaging rates apply. 

Learn more:  https://bit.ly/BoeckmanRoadCorridor 

Updated January 2024 

Preliminary Schedule 

Spring 2022 Contractor Selection: 
Tapani | Sundt 

August 2023 – January 2024 Preliminary Work 

January 2024 — Spring 2025 Road Closure for Bridge 
Construction 

Summer 2025 Project Completion 

 

The project combines multiple projects into one to use resources 
efficiently and minimize traffic and neighborhood impacts. 


